From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:54 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2023-11-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0246

-- Name --
Cheryl Hill

-- Phone --

-- Company --

New-Life Mills a div of Parrish and Heimbecker

-- Address --

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? --

Yes

-- Comments --

New-Life Mills has a farm in the impacted area and are in support of this project. See attached

document.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/Letter%200t%20comment.pdf





